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● Casino Royale Gala

● Save the Date

● Purchase Commemorative Brick

● Campus Ministry

● School Resources

● School Highlights

● Upcoming Athletic Events

● Viking Club

● Promoting our Community

As our Nolan families and friends find themselves in the midst of the holiday hustle and

bustle, we hope that you will support the gala by sharing the event with others, sponsoring

at a designated level, donating to the silent auction, or attending the event yourself to enjoy

a night out with friends. The next several weeks will soon find ourselves in the week of final

exams and then Christmas break shortly there after. When you find a moment of peace and

contemplation, we hope you are inspired to join the efforts of the gala and say “yes” to a

magical night of fellowship and heartwarming support. Many thanks to the staff, parents,

and volunteers for your hard work and dedication leading to today!

Purchase Tickets, Table, and Sponsorship!

https://aesbid.com/ELP/NOLAN24/Tickets?fbclid=IwAR03e0GcQLDBVSU4bBBAz2js-DGVd4bpmTL2Wr93qkad5cunzxRfiWe6GCI
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● Semester Exams:Monday, December 18 - Thursday, December 21

● Christmas Break: Friday, December 22 - Tuesday, January 9

● Senior Reality Check (Collegium): Tuesday, January 9

● Campus Tours: Thursday, January 11

● Guest Speaker (Collegium):Mr. Lawrence Lubrano,

STEM Club- Friday, January 12

● No School MLK Holiday:Monday, January 15

● Tower Hill Lecture Series:Wednesday, January 17

See our full calendar here!

https://events.dudesolutions.com/NCHSTX/?&ql=y&search=y
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Purchase a Commemorative Brick

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/t1csBbbj
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“Exiled from the earth, our Lord is born under the earth, for

the stable was in a cave. He was the first caveman of

recorded history, and there he shook the earth to its very

foundations. Because he’s born in a cave, all who wish to see

him must bend, must stoop, the stoop is the mark of humility.

The proud refuse to stoop. Therefore they miss divinity.

Those, however, who are willing to risk bending their egos to

go into that cave, find that they are not in a cave at all; but

they are in a universe where sits a babe on his mother’s lap,

the babe who made the world.” –Ven. Fulton Sheen.

Dear Nolan Family,

Let us not allow our busyness to distract us from the beautiful gift of our Savior this

Christmas. He comes to heal the broken. In humility, let us allow him to come into our

lives in a deeper way. He comes to us meek and lowly in the form of a baby in order not

to scare us away. He is our comfort, peace, refuge, and he desires to know us and be

known by us. In humility, let us focus on Him this advent and Christmas season. We can

do this most especially in prayerfully meditating on his birth. We do this also through

gratitude and generosity to others around us, especially those most in need.

Happy Advent and Merry Christmas,

Fr. Metzler

High School Girls' Day
with the Sisters

The Dominican Sisters of Mary, Mother of

the Eucharist, are hosting a High School

Girls' Day with the Sisters in Georgetown,

Texas on Saturday, January 13 from 1 p.m.

to 8 p.m. The Diocese of Fort Worth's

Vocations Office will provide

transportation for those who wish to

participate.

Fill out the form and RSVP (with the

sisters) for the event:

georgetown@sistersofmary.org

Transportation Reservation:

jgeisler@fwdioc.org

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dJ7ICJS-frPHD9IxkwZXk8L4f8QJMzvX/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102084864477075026981&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:georgetown@sistersofmary.org
mailto:jgeisler@fwdioc.org
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Student Volunteer Opportunities

Email KMKJoeckel@gmail.com with the

subject line "Kringle Village Volunteer"

with the times you could attend,

and she will give you a time slot.

On Campus Student Volunteering

● Viking Pantry - We need items to

stock the Viking Pantry! Click

this link for more information on

what you can bring. Donations

can be delivered to Mrs. Reimer

at the Front Desk.

Viking Club Volunteering

● Service hours can be logged via

x2Vol

● Use this link to sign up

https://liveinmyshoes.org/volunteer/
https://trinityhabitat.org/volunteer/
https://volunteer.ntfb.org/need/index?_ga=2.90291290.1153485939.1699474048-363395587.1699474047
https://missionarlington.org/community-service/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yQUqlMcdWVHIDYHng0afEaS5M7rstfl6SU-LTEYbG8w/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/13575d807a6caebc7a90-service#/
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Semester Exams: Week of December 18th-21st

Campus will open at 7:00 a.m. on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday; the first

testing period will be 8:30 a.m. - 10:00 a.m., and the second testing period will be 10:15

a.m. - 11:45 a.m. Campus will close promptly at 12:15 p.m. except for students in

the Testing Center or doing make-up exams. All students need to be off campus by 12:15

p.m. Please be sure your student is well-rested and has a good breakfast each morning!

Students may bring a water bottle and a snack to have between testing periods. For

more information on the end of the semester, please click here. The schedule is as

follows:

● 12/18 (Mon): A (8:30am-10:00am) and B (10:15am-11:45am) periods

● 12/19 (Tues): C (8:30am-10:00am) and D (10:15am-11:45am) periods

● 12/20 (Wed): E (8:30am-10:00am) and F (10:15am-11:45am) periods

● 12/21 (Thurs): G (8:30am-10:00am) and H (10:15am-11:45am) periods

All lockers need to be cleaned out and signs removed from them before the

break; please remind your students to do that by Thursday or whenever

their last exam is. Thank you!

3rd Quarter Class Rotation

As we enter into the Spring Semester the

administration would like to provide you

with the 3rd Quarter Class Rotation. If

you have any questions please contact at

us at principal@nchstx.org

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ytGF3ypOzHOxj_TwA6TnpUVapgBQ55csZgVEvUXilCQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AtKC8cmH1mb7ELcLSyHNQeN7vHDK-uMIKkdBxalzjlA/edit?usp=sharingCCVxn1vVE5t/view?usp=sharing
mailto:principal@nchstx.org
https://www.smore.com/tqezp
https://www.smore.com/437r6
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Book Club Annual
Christmas Party

Book Club is having their annual Christmas

party on Monday from 12:00 to 3:00 p.m. in

the library. They just finished reading A

Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens and will

celebrate with some book trivia, snacks, and a

viewing of The Muppet Christmas Carol.

Everyone is welcome. Bring a snack to share.

We are pleased to invite you to join us for the

Robo Vike Alumni Reception!

DATE: Friday, January 5
th
, 2024

TIME: 6:30 – 8:30p

PLACE: IDEA Building

RSVP

Lunches by ECI

Need to add funds to your student’s

account for cafeteria purchases?

You can do so by clicking here.

ECI only will be selling breakfast

next week to feed our weary students!

FACTS Grant & Aid
Application

The FACTS Grant & Aid application opened

December 1, 2023 for the 2024-2025

school year. All returning families who are

seeking need-based tuition assistance

should complete the Grant & Aid

application located on your FACTS account.

The deadline to complete the application is

February 29, 2024.

The required tax documents are as follows:

● 2022 1040 and all supporting

schedules and forms

● 2022 W2

● 2023 W2

If you have any questions or need

assistance completing the 2024-2025

Grant & Aid application, please contact

Kimberlee Glover.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10eVOGt4Fx56xTJi4hLm-EhwYG3NSzUaNDLNFugHpjxw/edit?ts=65734e55
https://diningpay.com/
mailto:kglover@nchstx.org
mailto:kglover@nchstx.org
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Football Banquet

Our Lady of Guadalupe

Word on Fire



December 15, 2023 Edition no. 15

TEDDY BEAR TOSS

On Friday, December 15, we will hold our

first Teddy Bear Toss during halftime of

both the women's and men's basketball

games at

6:00 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.

● Fans are invited to bring a new

teddy bear to either game.

● The toss will take place during

halftime of each game.

● The teddy bears will be donated to

the Cook Children's Prayer Bear

Program.

For more information, click here.

Lady Vikings Softball

Open Tryouts for the Lady Vikings Softball

team will be January 9, 10, and 11, 2024 at

3:00 p.m. at the Softball Field. Anyone who

wishes to play Spring Softball and come be

a part of our winning tradition is welcome.

Upcoming Volunteer
Opportunities

Please consider signing up to work this

event or check out other future events as

well. Your student can receive those

needed service hours for volunteering as

well! Please click HERE to sign up.

https://www.nchsvikings.com/post/friday-december-15-teddy-bear-toss-at-men-s-and-women-s-basketball-games
https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/13575d807a6caebc7a90-service#/
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Nolan Catholic High School is a ministry of the Diocese of Fort Worth

providing a college preparatory education and evangelizing students

to be tomorrow’s servant leaders through

​
EDUCATION IN FAITH | FORMATION IN HOPE | PERSEVERANCE IN

CHARITY

4501 Bridge St.

Fort Worth, TX 76103

817-457-2920

https://twitter.com/nolancatholic?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/NolanCatholicHighSchoolOfficialPage/
https://www.instagram.com/nolancatholichs/?hl=en

